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CUSIP Requests Pull Back in April Signaling Possible
Slowdown in Corporate and Muni Bond Issuance Volume.
NEW YORK, NY, MAY 10, 2017 – CUSIP Global Services (CGS) today announced the release of its
CUSIP Issuance Trends Report for April 2017. The report, which tracks the issuance of new security
identifiers as an early indicator of debt and capital markets activity, found a slowdown in the pre-
trade market for corporate and municipal bonds in April. This reduced demand for new CUSIP IDs
for corporate and municipal bonds is suggestive of a possible slowdown in new security issuance
volume over the coming weeks.

Read Report.
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